
‘At the heart of the Community, with the 
Community at its heart’

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back and Happy New Year. We hope that the year ahead will be a safe, 
happy and healthy one for us all. 

It has been great to see the children back in school after their break. The children 
have spoken about their holidays with enthusiasm and clear enjoyment. The 
children have settled so well and there is a calm air as I walk around school; they 
have made an excellent start to the term which is great to see. 

School applications for Reception class September 2023

Just a reminder that the application window closes on Sunday 15th January. Please 
ensure you have applied for a school place by that date. 

Other information

• A reminder that wherever possible children will be going outside for break times. 
This means that they will need suitable clothing-a warm waterproof coat; hat, gloves 
and scarf; suitable footwear (including wellies in the event of snow). Please ensure 
all items are named. 

• If you have information that you need to pass on to your child's teacher, please 
contact them via Class Dojo, email or by telephoning the school and leaving a 
message.  

• In the event of extreme adverse weather, the school will communicate with 
parents via Class Dojo, social media (Twitter and Facebook) and local radio to 
update you if it is necessary to close. If there is no news, we will be open as usual. 



Diary Dates

A summary of current diary dates for this half term. 

Wednesday 25th January FOIS meeting-virtual 7:30pm

Tuesday 31st January Maple (Y3/4) class assembly 3pm

Friday 10th February End of term 3

Mon 13th to Fri 17th February Half Term holiday

Monday 20th February Start of term 4

As always, please catch me at the school gate or make an appointment to see 
me if you have any questions or queries. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Hutchinson
Headteacher
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